

STATE OF MAINE BOARD OF NURSING 158 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0158

MYRA A. BROADWAY, J.D., M.S., R.N. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

June 2, 2005

Darnell D.Williams 119 Main Street Hartford, CT 02711

Dear Mr. Williams:

At its June 1-2, 2005 meeting, the Board reviewed and voted to deny your request for application for license as a licensed practical nurse by endorsement based on fraud and deceit in completing the application.

You may appeal this decision and request a formal hearing before the Board by filing a written request with the Board within 30 days of receipt of this letter. Do not hesitate to contact this office if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Myra A. Broadway, J.D., M.S., R.N.

Executive Director

MAB:vis

pc: John H. Richards, Assistant Attorney General

CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 7002 2410 0000 9356 6982

